Amanda Vaughan, Dr.D.Hewick,

Planning Officer 17 Davidson Street,

City Development Dept., Broughty Ferry,

Dundee City Council, Dundee, DD5 3AT.

Dundee House, Floor 6, 01382 774288

N Lindsay St., Dundee,

DD11LS 14 August, 2014
Dear Amanda Vaughan,

Replacement of Garage Roof and Doors, 19 Cedar Road,, Broughty Ferry
DD5 3BA (14/00523/FULL)

This is a letter of representation, not an objection.

We would suggest that it would be more desirable to finish the roof in natural slate. In
this way the pitched garage roof would match those of the surrounding buildings in the
conservation area.

Yours sincerely,

D.S. Hewick [Planning Secretary, Broughty Ferry Community Council]



